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Miss Madeleine Torres

HEPHZIBAH HIGH SCHOOL
9TH GRADE
LITERATURE/COMPOSITION

Welcome parents and students!

As the world keeps changing and adapting to a new way of life, Hephzibah
High School is committed to making your transition into school as safe and
prosperous as possible. As you know, HHS will have both Face 2 Face learning
(F2F) and distance learning running simultaneously. For your F2F learning, you
will need to have a notebook, pencils or pens, and highlighters or markers! As
for distance learning, we will be working on a new system called Canvas in
which you, the student and the parent, will be able to view and turn in
assignments. On distance learning days, you will be required to assist to our
TEAMS meetings which is the other system we will be using. TEAMS is a
platform that all students are provided with on Microsoft Office on LaunchPad.
During our first week together, | will be showing the students all the routines
and procedures we will use to be able to excel this 2020-2021 school year! The
transition to this new learning process might be overwhelming for some, so
please feel free to contact me at any moment, parents, if there is any additional
help that you may need and | will do my best to provide solutions. My contact
info is in my HHS website. LET'S HAVE A GREAT YEAR!

Sincerely,

Madeleine Torres
ESOL/ELA Teacher, Hephzibah High
School
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